
 
 

PHS Band Booster Minutes From July 23, 2013 

 
Approve Minutes:  Motion – Carol Snyder, 2nd – Billy Bray 

Unanimously approved 

 

Band Update:  Michael Carpenter 

*Band camp is here.  The kids are doing great!  Camp is going really well. 

*The band camp picnic will be next Friday and they will also do a run 

through of the show they have learned so far. 

*The Drum Corp semi-finals are Aug 9. The kids and parents are able to go.  

It is a great time watching all of the groups.  A former band member, Stacie 

Kammberling, will be performing that night also. 

*Our contest dates are as follows. 

 -Sept. 13, 2013: PHS Marching Band Festival 

 -Sept. 21, 2013: Contest at Lawerence Central 

 -Sept. 28, 2013: Contest at Ben Davis 

 -Oct. 12, 2013: Contest at Center Grove and PHS ISSMA Contest 

 -Oct. 19, 2013: ISSMA Regionals Contest 

 -Oct. 26, 2013: ISSMA Semi-State Contest 

 -Nov. 12, 2013: ISSMA State Competition 

 

Tim Underwood – Dates to know: 

 Aug. 2, 2013 – Band Picnic 

 Aug. 5, 2013 – Monday practices 3-5 and Tuesday and Thursday 

practices from 6-9 pm. 

 Aug. 10, Aug 24 are Saturday practices.  Aug. 30, first home game. 

 

Treasurer report: Harriett Doss 

 *Band Fees are due. $300.00 per student. 

 *We have about $12,000.00 in the bank. 

 *She will be available on Tuesday nights for you to be able to pay her 

directly. 



 *Staff is due to be paid at the end of band camp. 

 *We paid for the drum majors to go to leadership camp 

 

Tim Underwood: 

 *We need volunteers for festival and other opportunities.  For festival 

alone we need at least 110 volunteers.  IF YOU INTEND ON 

VOLUNTEERING,  YOU NEED TO FILL OUT A BACK GROUND 

CHECK FOR THE SCHOOL.  The forms are on the band website and in the 

band room. 

 

Ways and Means:  Jeanette Vaughan 

 We are selling yard signs, T-shirts, sparkle gloves, window decals, 

and show shirts. Please have your orders in by Aug. 2, 2013.  You can 

put your payments in the payment box on the wall in the band room. 

 There are many fundraising opportunities this year that also need 

volunteers to help plan.  Here is a list: 

-Restaurant nights 

-Trash Bags 

-Scrips 

-Spring sale:  Flowers, miscellaneous 

-Golf outing 

-Any other ideas from you 

 * Scrips:  This is an easy fundraising for the band.  It is a year round 

fundraising.  You can order and pay online very soon.  Right now you can 

order and then pay Jeanette Vaughan.   

 *She will be in the band room next Monday and Tuesday to explain 

the scrip program. 

 

We need at least four people to help Jeanette with the fundraising. 

 

Tim Underwood –  

 Band Fees are due and it is important to pay them. 

 The next meeting is August 20, 2013 

 Picture day is Aug. 1, 2013 and Crystal needs volunteers to help. 

 Sign up sheets for the first aide tent during the rest of band camp are 

available. 

 If you want to volunteer for anything but are unsure how, see Crystal 

Underwood. 

 It takes a lot of people to make our band successful and run smoothly. 



 

Next Meeting will be on August 20, 2013 

 

Good of the order 

 

Meeting adjourned 


